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Subject Northwest School For Hearing-Impaired Children

Thanks for your message today. On behalf of Northwest School For Hearing-Impaired Children, I would like to ask
that you cancel our non-profit certificate per the Commission decision that we do not fall under Commission
regulation. This is stated in the 11/7/05 letter from Vicki Elliott that I faxed to you Please let me know when this is
all taken care of. I would appreciate knowing that we have no requirements pending

Thank you!

Karen Appelman, Director
Northwest School For Hearing-Impaired Children



